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April 11, 2023 

 

Barden Culbreth, Executive Director 
North Carolina Locksmith Licensing Board  
Sent via email to director@nclocksmithboard.org 
 
Re: Return of 21 NCAC 29 .0705 

Dear Mr. Culbreth: 

At its March 16, 2023 meeting, the Rules Review Commission objected to the adoption of the 
above captioned Rule in accordance with G.S. 150B-21.9(a). 

The Locksmith Licensing Board responded in accordance with the provisions of G.S. 150B-
21.12(a)(2) and (d).  In a letter dated April 10, 2023, the Board stated that it will not be submitting 
a revised rule to satisfy the Commission’s objections and requested return of the Rule.   

In accordance with G.S. 150B-21.12(d) and pursuant to this letter, the Rule is being returned to 
the Board upon written request of the agency.  No further action will be taken by the Rules Review 
Commission on this Rule. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Brian Liebman 
Brian Liebman 
Commission Counsel 
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